New Issue of BOA Newsline Now Available

Please find the March 2022 BOA Newsletter at https://boa.alabama.gov/march-2022-newsletter/
Best Regards,

Paula Pilgreen
Executive Director

Alabama Board for Registration of Architects

RSA Union; Suite 390 100 North Union Street Montgomery, AL 36130-4450 paula.pilgreen@boa.alabama.gov www.boa.alabama.gov

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information that is privileged and confidential and subject to legal restrictions and penalties regarding its unauthorized disclosure or use. You are prohibited from copying, distributing or otherwise using this information without the specific approval of the sender. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email or its attachments are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Board. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Board accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. Thank you.